	Ref No.: FOI/2425/SG15199

	Date FOI request received: 16/08/2024

	Date FOI response: 22/08/2024

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
In the period 1st May 2024 to 31st July 2024 please provide a breakdown of: 
•
Total trust spend with framework agencies for locum doctors 
Please provide a further breakdown for locum doctors by: 
•
Spend per grade 
•
Spend per specialty 
•
Spend per agency name 
OUR RESPONSE: This information is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as this information is publicly available and published on our website. This is an absolute exemption and there is no requirement that we consider the Public Interest Test when relying upon this exemption. Please use the following link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/about/corporate-responsibilities/what-we-spend-and-how-we-spend-it/ 
  
In the period 1st May 2024 to 31st July 2024 please provide a breakdown of: 
•
Total trust spend with off-framework agencies for locums doctors 
Please provide a further breakdown for locum doctors by: 
•
Spend per grade 
•
Spend per specialty 
•
Spend per agency name 
OUR RESPONSE:  This information is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is published on our website. This is an absolute exemption and there is no requirement that we consider the Public Interest Test when relying upon this exemption. Please use the following link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/about/corporate-responsibilities/what-we-spend-and-how-we-spend-it/ 
  
In the period 1st May 2024 to 31st July 2024 please provide a breakdown of: 
•
Total trust spend with the internal trust bank or associated external provider for locum doctors 
Please provide a further breakdown for locum doctors by: 
•
Spend per grade 
•
Spend per specialty 
•
Spend per internal or associated external provider 
 OUR RESPONSE: We do not hold this information as there is currently no internal bank spend for doctors. 
Please confirm your allocated budget for agency locum doctors for the period 1st May 2024 to 31st July 2024.
OUR RESPONSE: We do not hold this information as there is currently no allocated budget for agency doctors. 



